
                                       

                                                    

 

  
March 17, 2020 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 

RE: London Hydro Inc.  
Comments on Draft Rate Order 
2020 Electricity Distribution Rate Application (EB-2019-0052) 

 
 
London Hydro has received and reviewed the draft Decision and the accompanying draft Rate 
Order, dated March 9, 2020, in respect of the above noted file.  

London Hydro confirms the accuracy and completeness of both documents and agrees with all 
tariffs of rates outlined in Schedule A of the draft Decision and Rate Order.   

London Hydro has no further comments and wishes to thank the Board for its attention to this 
application. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by 

 

Judith Nagy, CPA, CGA 

Supervising Regulatory Advisor 

London Hydro Inc. 

Tel: 519-661-5800 Ext 5587 

Email: nagyj@londonhydro.com 

 

cc by email: Martin Benum, London Hydro Inc. 

 David Arnold, London Hydro Inc. 

  

111 Horton St.  

P.O. Box 2700  

London, ON N6A 4H6 


